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22nd November 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We wanted to give you some further information which we hope you find useful. 
 
Communication 
Weekly newsletters are issued on a Friday afternoon.  Paper copies are given out, it is emailed to you (if you 
change your email address please let us know), added to our website and to our Facebook page. 
 
The school’s website contains a calendar which is continually updated.  As a school we are working hard to 
give you as much notice as possible with regards to upcoming events. 
 
School closed on Monday 26th November 
Please be advised that school is closed to pupils on Monday 26th November.   
 
Photographs 
Proofs for photographs will be given out this week.  If you wish to purchase them, please could you return 
the proof along with a cheque or cash by Friday 30th November.  Please include correct money as change is 
not available in the office.   
 
School Christmas Production – Tuesday 11th December 9am 
A reminder that the school’s Christmas Production will be taking place on Tuesday 11th December starting 
at approximately 9am. 
 
School will be closing at 1:30pm on 21st December and will reopen on Monday 7th January at 8:30am. 
 
Children in Need 
We are delighted to let you know that the school raised £58 for Children in Need.  Thank you for your 
donations to this worthwhile charity.  Everyone looked amazing! 
 
Illness 
Please find attached a document giving useful information regarding various illness.  As a reminder, children 
should not return to school until 48 hours after the last episode of vomiting and/or diarrhoea.   
 
Kind regards 
 

 


